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IMPORTANT REMINDER AROUND FOLLOWING COVID SAFE RULES 

We were reminded this week of the importance of following the rules in relation to the current 
COVID-19 pandemic. As a result of the actions of certain individuals a couple of Queensland 
associations have been forced to suspend play for a short time due to deep cleaning in their venues 
from the latest outbreak in the South-East corner of the state.  

To ensure that we continue playing here on the Sunshine Coast we remind all of our players and 
guests that you should not be attending the stadium if you are feeling unwell and if you have any 
flu type symptoms that you please see a doctor and undergo a test if they request for you to get 
tested. 

In addition, we also ask that people respect the protocols in place at the stadium including: 

• Signing in and out whenever you enter or exit the stadium  
o The only exception is for players when they are playing in a game 

• Use the hand sanitiser available around the venue and  

• Spray all basketballs being used with the COVID-safe spray before use 
o Please do not bring basketballs to games  

• We also ask that spectators respect the space of others and you should be maintaining 
social distancing measures away from those who do not come from your household. 

 

FIXTURES 

The full season fixtures are now available from https://clippersbasketball.com.au/fixtures-and-
results/ 
 
The daily fixtures will be posted to Facebook also so please follow us to keep up to date with all 
the latest news regarding fixtures https://www.facebook.com/suncoastclippersbasketball/ 
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QSL 
It is exciting times with the resumption of the QSL Competition this weekend. Phoenix have 4 
teams represented in the competition to go up against the best in South East Queensland and we 
want to wish every team the best of luck. 
 
This Saturday we are hosting the Men’s Orange team vs Toowoomba Mountaineers with tip off at 
6pm, entry is free, but tickets are limited so get in early and support our team. All other teams are 
playing away against the Toowoomba Mountaineers at the following times: 
 

 Opponent  Stadium Tip Off 

MENS BLACK Toowoomba Toowoomba 4pm 

LADIES TEAL Toowoomba Toowoomba 6pm 

MENS TEAL Toowoomba Toowoomba 8pm 

MENS ORANGE Morton Bay Suns Clippers 6pm 

 
Next week we host a triple header on Sunday 16th August with the Men’s and Ladies Teal teams 
taking on Ipswich Force and the Men’s Orange versus Logan Thunder, action starts from 12pm. 
 
Full season fixture can be found here 
 
We hope you have a great weekend and looking forward to seeing everyone next week.  
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